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MUSEUM UPDATE  
We plan to have a newsletter posted 

every 4 months. The newsletter will 

consist of many factors. We will have 

a “spotlight” every newsletter which 

will consist of highlighting a special 

family or person and their terriers.  

I want to thank everyone for all 

their hard work and donations 

making the First Museum Trial such a 

success. Judy has posted the names 

of our sponsors separately. If you see 

them at a trial take a 

moment to thank them 

for their donation to 

YOUR Museum.  This 

museum is for you and 

your wonderful terriers. 

It will be a place for 

you to visit with your 

family and friends and 

share with them why this is such a 

special dog and a True Jack Russell 

Terrier.  Our goal is to buy a place for 

the museum that will be used to 

house the museum and the JRTCA 

club office. Everything will be on one 

site working together. We have 

found a farm that the museum 

board thinks would be perfect. It has 

a nice house and barns on the 60 

acres.  We would be able to have 

Nationals on this site which would 

save the club money. It would also 

make setting up trials so much easier 

as we would have everything there. 

We would be able to have hunting 

seminars, fun days, and other events 

at the farm.  

We have a promise of $100,000 

for a down payment. We need to 

come up with about $80,000 more to 

secure the down payment for this 

property. We have set up a “go fund 

me” account you can 

donate to. Please share 

this Homestead Goal 

with dog lover friends. If 

each and every 

member would donate 

$40.00 toward the 

Homestead Fund, we 

can reach our goal! 

 

We will have a booth at 

Nationals where you can make a 

donation, pick up literature, or ask 

questions.  Museum Board members 

are more than happy to talk with 

you about The Homestead and 

Museum plans. 

 

 

 

 

JRT BENEFIT TRIAL 
June 2018    

Now let’s talk some about the museum trial that was held in June.   

What a huge success thanks to ALL of you. We made almost $10,000 after 

paying our expenses. How were we able to make that much money on our 

first trial?  The Tynos donated ALL their proceeds from the TNT Tunnel and 

bought a beautiful embroidered chair for the Fastest Time of the weekend. 
Please see pictures. Wayne May donated ALL proceeds from Lure coursing.  
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Thank you, Judy Tyno for 
putting together the 
museum’s newsletter. 
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Patti Kupczyk donated the food and All proceeds from the Friday night dinner. Thank you to all our many sponsors 

that donated to the trial.  We had a lot of the classes sponsored. 

Our Judges in conformation, racing, go to ground, super earth, and barn hunt donated their judging fee. Charles 

Hickey donated ALL proceeds from Baer testing. Pat Winslow donated a beautiful picture she painted which 

brought us $200.00. Woody Harrell made one of his beautifully carved boxes and donated a couple beautiful glass 

dog statues.  We kept one to showcase in the museum. Emory and Sam Vaughn donated beautiful handmade 

wine stoppers with the museum logo pin on top.  Everyone wanted one of these as they are so beautiful. Please see 

picture. Thank you to Carrie Kelly for donating her father’s camera and equipment to the museum. It will be put to 

good use. She read of our need in True Grit and responded. Many of you brought such beautiful and generous 
raffle prizes.  Thanks to Catherine Brown, Shelly Holland and Bettyann Senf for the fantastic job running the raffle. 

Joan Crouse donated and put together the beautiful welcome baskets for our judges.  

So many people came early Thursday to help with all the set up and helped with tear down. Thank you ALL.   

 

The museum plans on having another trial but we haven’t come up with a date nor place yet. Please check the 

website regularly. 

 

Please check back later to see who is “Highlighted” on the museum website. 

 

 

Embroidered chair donated by the Tynos  

for TNT Tunnel. Thank you, John & Judy 

 

 

 

TNT Chair won by Lorie Belvedere.  

Fastest Time of the Weekend 

Rebel Run Gracin 

Congratulations Lorie! 

 

 

Emory Vaughn with the beautiful wine stopper he made for the museum trial.  

Thank you, Emory! 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, Carrie Kelly for donating her father’s camera and equipment.  

It will be put to good use. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, Bettyann Senf for taking pictures all weekend. Hopefully we will be able to add more to the website. 

 

Again, thank you all for your support for the museum and your love for this special terrier 

Sally Hickey 

 


